
Peace Week Delaware 

Hanover Presbyterian Church 

 
Hanover Presbyterian Church has made a tradition of holding an interfaith discussion during 
Peace Week Delaware.  Our 2021 offering, Lessons from COVID, will give us an opportunity 
to tell our personal stories of the COVID era, what we may have learned from our 
experiences, and how our learning may have been shaped by our faith tradition or other life-
guiding principles. A few faith leaders will start with their own stories and traditions in the 
whole group.  Then we will break into small groups to share and discuss our own stories. 
 
Date and Time 
Sunday, October 10, 4 to 6 P.M. 
 
Platform 
Because people have different safety needs, we are planning on a hybrid format, both in-
person (bring a mask, just in case) and virtual. We will be using the Zoom meeting platform 
for those joining virtually.  Zoom gives you the ability to call in to the discussion.  However, if 
you have a device with good audio and video, you might have a better sense of being with the 
group. 
 
COVID guidelines keep changing, and we may have to change our format.  We will notify all 
who have registered for this discussion about any changes, including changes to the format. 
 
Discussion guidelines 
Everyone will have the opportunity to share; no-one will be required to share. Mutual respect 
and  consideration of others are essential. 
 
Location and entrance 
Hanover Presbyterian Church is at 1801 N. Jefferson St. in Wilmington.  The building is 
shaped like a piece of pie—it comes to a point at 18th St., where Jefferson and Baynard Blvd. 
almost meet. Two entrances will be open on Jefferson St: the two sets of double red doors.  
One entrance will be labeled: elevator.  Someone will be stationed by the elevator to help 
passengers get to the correct floor. There will also be a guide at the other entrance. There are 
accessible restrooms. 
 
Parking 
All of Hanover's parking is on-street.  There are no meters, and on Sundays one can park in 
any legal space with no time limits (check posted signs for handicapped spaces and other 
legalities). 
 
Need more information? Please call the church office at (302) 658-5114. 
 
We hope to see you at Hanover on October 10. 
 
 
 
 


